
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House Health 
Committee:

Thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248. My name is Dr. 
Pamela Marcum and I am wife, mother of 8, clinical psychologist and entrepreneur. 

The reason I support House Bill 248 is because I strongly believe that our God-given rights are to be 
protected by the politicians we elect to represent us. We have the natural right to decide what goes into 
ours and our children's bodies. This vaccine is fully experimental, and is not actually a vaccine, the 
websites explain that it is an OPERATING SYSTEM which works through mRNA. Animal studies on 
similar concoctions resulted in many deaths of animals once a new strain of the virus emerged.

However, the way the shot operates is somewhat irrelevant because each individual man or woman can 
decide for themselves what they wish to do medically. Please vote YES on this bill, and represent your 
constituency in the manner prescribed by both our federal and state Constitutions. Thank you once 
again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of House Bill 248.

Sincerely,

Dr. Pamela Marcum 


